
Teachers feedback are very informative to better the existing situation. It is

based on the feedback listed action were taken as reported in the table below

S.No FEEDBACK ACTION
TAKEN

1. Teachers   are   appointed   as   a   part   of
curriculum development committee
Suggestions  from  all  faculties  regarding
curriculum revision are considered. Inputs are
taken for revision of syllabus.

Each Department has the
Board of Studies
(BoS)  meeting  twice  a  year.
Feedback
given  by  the  subject  teachers
were  put
forward to the committee for
consideration and the
recommendations
were implemented

2. Faculty suggested starting some tutorial classes
focusing on overall
Personality Development and Stress Management.

Tutorials aiming at
Personality Development and
Stress Management for
students were planned.
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